
Disappointingly the new Regulations are heavily weight in favour of providers over Residents. The 
preliminary discussions centred around the tightening of restrictions to ensure providers would be 
forced to do the right thing by Residents. What we have here is exactly the opposite. The provider's 
Lobby Groups have done their job very well. The Regulations need to be seriously reviewed and 
altered to be less in line with what the providers want and more equitable for all stakeholders. 
 

 

 

 

 


